Depot Details

May 2020

Official Newsletter of Copley Historical Society

Copley Historical Society Meetings and Events are canceled until further notice.



A Moment with Margaret

Welcome to the month of May and all that it brings with it! It seems like it has been months since we have seen each other. Oh wait, it has!

Since our last meeting in February, the whole world experienced something it has never before. The Coronavirus has brought everyone and everything to a halt. Copley Town Hall will reopen this Monday, May 4, but only for lobby visits. All meetings are still going to be virtual meetings.

In concert with the other Copley civic organizations, I am canceling all meetings for now until September. That includes the Strawberry Festival. The Depot and Museum will remain closed as well. As drastic as this may sound to some, I believe it is the safest way to protect our members and others.

My fondest wish is to gather together again in the Fall with everyone healthy.

Until then, please stay safe and continue to practice social distancing.

Margaret



A little inspiration....



Anna Mary Robertson, better know as Grandma Moses, didn't try painting until her late 70's. According to the National Museum of Women in the Arts, she spent her life as a farm wife and mother, selling homemade food to support her family. She drew inspiration from life on the farm and as a hobby, she would work on needlework and quilts. When arthritis made it too difficult to continue with embroidery, Anna Mary decided to try painting her farm scenes instead. She was self-taught and used supplies from around the house. After a New York art collector stumbled upon her work, she gained massive popularity and her work was exhibited around the world.

And, then there is this ...

"When you are dissatisfied and would like to go back to your youth, think of Algebra."

Will Rogers

Website: www.copleyhistoricalsociety.com

